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Mr. Grote Reber ~ 

212 W. Seminar,y Avenue 
Wheaton, Illinois 

Dear Grote: 

Thanks very much for your letter of January 18 and for the 
enclosed report of your work on solar radio waves contributed 
during your employment at the National Bureau of Standards. In 
accordance with your suggestion, this material is being referred 
to Joe Feinstein for his consideration. We will inform you if 
~ plan to publish any of this material. 

Sincerely yours, 

Newbern SInith, Chief 
Central Radio Propagation Laboratory 


